
You don't often get email from pathickey@midwaybuildingservices.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

From: Pat Hickey <pathickey@midwaybuildingservices.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 5:19 PM
To: FOIAOfficer <FOIAOfficer@summithill.org>; Joy Murphy <jmurphy@summithill.org>; Amy Berk <aberk@summithill.org>; Katie Campbell
<kcampbell@summithill.org>; Stefanie McCleish <smccleish@summithill.org>; John Winter <jwinter@summithill.org>; Matt Spreadbury
<mspreadbury@summithill.org>; Paul McDermott <pmcdermott@summithill.org>; Jim Martin <jmartin@summithill.org>
Subject: Re: Information
 

 
Im sorry see the change for a request date of 8.28.23 - 9.6.23
 
 

Dear Julie Sterns,
I am reaching out to formally submit a FOIA request for all emails between Board President Jim Martin and Dr. Paul
McDermott from (assigned dates). 
 
Per the SHSD161 FOIA Request Procedure, please see my personal information listed below: 
 
Patrick Hickey
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